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SPECIAL EVENT CLEARWAYS 
14 March 2022                                                            Reference: BRD09 

SPECIAL EVENT CLEARWAYS ON BOTANY ROAD (25 – 28 MARCH) 
 

John Holland will be carrying out work on behalf of ARTC on O’Riordan Street, Mascot as part of 
the Botany Rail Duplication project. This project will result in a new double-track bridge designed 
to increase capacity on the Botany Line and wider Metropolitan Freight Network.  

Construction for this project can only take place during planned trackwork on the Botany Line.  

It is important to make this work as safe as possible for workers and road users. Closing roads and 
removing traffic allows work to be carried out safely and efficiently.  

To support this work:  

• O’Riordan Street will be closed between Qantas/Joyce Drive and Robey Street from 
11pm Friday 25 March to 5am Monday 28 March 2022. 

• Southbound vehicles will be diverted eastbound into Gardeners Road and can continue 
southbound by turning right into Botany Road. 

• During the closure, Special Event Clearways will be in place on the eastern side of 
Botany Road (southbound) between Gardeners Road and Wentworth Avenue. 

These clearways will make an additional lane available for southbound motorists and will improve 
traffic flow on this section of Botany Road.  

Special event clearways are strict no-parking zones and also apply to local residents and Mobility 
Scheme Parking Permit holders. Vehicles left in clearways will be towed and fines will apply. 

Please refer to the map overleaf for the Botany Road special event clearways. 

Thank you for your patience while this work takes place.  

Further road and lane closures may also be required to support the Botany Rail Duplication project 

and information will be provided in advance of future works. 

For further information about the Botany Rail Duplication project or to provide feedback, please 

contact ARTC Enviroline on 1300 550 402, email botanyduplication@jhg.com.au or write 

to: Level 3, 65 Pirrama Road, Pyrmont NSW 2009 and quote reference number BRD09. 

Visit livetraffic.com for more information about the closure. Plan your trip on public transport at 

transportnsw.info 
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BOTANY RAIL DUPLICATION 

SPECIAL EVENT CLEARWAYS LOCATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

This document contains important information about road projects in 
your area. If you require the services of an interpreter, please contact 
the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call 
the project team on 1300 550 402. The interpreter will then assist you 
with translation. 

 

 

 

 WANT TO KNOW MORE? 
p: 1300 550 402 

e: botanyduplication@jhg.com.au 

w: botanyduplication.com.au 

 
Register for project updates by hovering 

your phone over the code. 


